From: Three robbers pub 12 main street Bowdoinham, Maine 04008

To: Town of Bowdoinham

To whom it may concern,

The three robbers pub is planning our 5th anniversary party for June 9th 2024. We are planning a cookout with games, music, and all around fun. I have been hoping to do something like this for some time. Five years in business seem like reason enough to me!

We are in hopes to have the road closed between the pub and the boat launch. I have heard that in the past that is has been done for other events. We are intending on live music and outdoor activities, and having a large safe space would be tremendous. I think it would really make it feel like a block party and liven things up. I am asking that we could have the roadway for the afternoon possibly 1-4pm. We are hoping to have a nice celebration of our five years in Bowdoinham!

Thank you for taking the time to consider letting us use the towns space for our gathering! We are so fortunate to be part of this community!

Thank you, Cindra Goodwin